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The Gift 
of Christmas

Each year we
 rally as a TRC team

to purchase the gifts

on the wish lists of


foster children in our

local community. 

This is always a


special time for us,

as we remember 

how many good gifts

God has given to 
our business and 

to each of us

throughout 
the year! 

We give because 
God gave us the
 best gift of all, 

Jesus Christ!

We are aware that many of you are going to 
be taking time off during these next few weeks.  

We encourage you to CALL TODAY! 
Place your orders and set your

business up for a successful start to 2023!

Merry Christmas!
from 

(229)423-4966
www.theraynorcompany.com

We have EVERYTHING on your Wish List!!

Aluminum Extrusions
Spring Assists

Rubber/Plastic Extrusions
Weather Stripping

We will only  be closed on 12/26 and 12/30.  

http://www.theraynorcompany.com/
http://www.theraynorcompany.com/

